
 

 

Announcement 

Adjustment of Debit Card withdrawal fee charge for transaction in Mainland China 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (“BOCT”) would like to inform all customers that the 
fee for withdrawal transaction of BOCT Debit Card in Mainland China will be adjusted, detail as 
follows; 

 

Withdrawal transaction 
 

Existing fee charge New fee charge 

Withdrawal transaction via Bank of China ATMs Free 
 

CNY25/transaction 

Withdrawal transaction via other Bank ATMs CNY12/transaction 
 

CNY25/transaction 

 

The adjustment will be effective on 1 June 2022 onwards until further notice. 

For more information please contact Call Center No. +662 6795566  
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